

Birkacre News



Year 4 Spring 2019

Hope you had a wonderful Christmas! Happy New Year

Welcome back after the Christmas holidays. We hope you all had a great time. Thank you for the lovely cards and gifts. This term is going to busy and fun filled.

Please listen to your children read each night and don't forget to sign the reading log. We have prizes for the pupil who has read the most in a week.

Spellings come home on a Monday. Please spend some time each night to learn them ready for a quiz on Friday.

This half term we are exploring the topic - Monsters. Our English will revolve around the theme of mythical narrative and monster tourist guides. We also hope to create our own monster stories based on the water horse. In maths we are still learning our tables, we need to know these for all areas of maths. Keep practicing! Use log ins for times tables rock stars. Times tables challenges are going to be held each week in class.

Don't forget to access twitter for updates on what the children get up to during the school week;

@birkacre_class



This Term:

During this term the children will begin preparing for their Sacrament of Reconciliation. Dates will follow of a meeting with Father Peter and the dates and times of the preparation meetings. Check your children's bags each week.



Star of the Day Table of the week Reader of the week



P.E is every other Monday. P.E. kits must be in school.

Swimming - Every Thursday. Please ensure children arrive with swimming trunks, towel and a hat.

